Gentet, Matthias

From: Mark English

Sent: 05 May 2016 09:03
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 2016/2273/T

Dear Planning Department at Camden Council,
I am writing with reference to works on trees in 25 Lancaster Grove NW3 4EX 2016/2273/T

I object to the felling of the copper beech.. It has been there for years, and is a beautiful tree.

Removing it will detract from the quality which makes Lancaster Grove both an attractive place to live, and a Grove.
It covers the sight of buildings opposite and extends our privacy by blocking the view into our flats from those
buildings .

Equally it is also an important part of the drainage/water management system on the land which is already being
affected by the building of an extension.
Felling it would increase the chances of subsidence which would affect us all at great and unnecessary expense.

Yours Sincerely
Mark English



